
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         February 16, 2010 
 
 
 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 

Representative Gary Kreidt, Chairman, has called a meeting of the LONG-TERM CARE COMMITTEE. 
 
Date: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 
 
Time: 9:00 a.m. 
 
Place: Roughrider Room, State Capitol, Bismarck 
 
Agenda: Presentations by representatives of the Department of Human Services regarding long-term care 

services utilization and spending, the nursing home facility payment system, the requirements of 
licensure of assisted living facilities, and services available to individuals with traumatic brain injury; 
presentations by representatives of the State Department of Health regarding survey and licensure 
processes for nursing home and basic care facilities and the department's health care registries 
workgroup; presentations by representatives of the North Dakota Long Term Care Association and 
North Dakota County Social Service Directors Association regarding long-term care and home and 
community-based care services available and waiting lists for services; and presentation by a 
representative of the National Guard regarding services available to returning veterans 

 
Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should 

contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible. 
 
Committee Members:  Representatives Gary Kreidt, Tom Conklin, Richard Holman, Robert Kilichowski, 

Joyce M. Kingsbury, Vonnie Pietsch, Chet Pollert, Louise Potter, Gerry Uglem, Robin Weisz, 
Alon C. Wieland; Senators JoNell A. Bakke, Dick Dever, Tom Fiebiger, Joan Heckaman, Terryl L. 
Jacobs, Judy Lee, Jim Pomeroy 

 
Staff Contacts: Roxanne Woeste, Assistant Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 

 Allen H. Knudson, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor 
 
Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jim W. Smith 
Director 
 
JWS/AC 




